
Employee Update 07-09-2020 
 
To all Mayville State faculty and staff, 
 
As we navigate the ever-changing world of COVID-19, the only certainty is that there will be continued 
modifications to plans. We are doing our best to keep people informed of the latest. In light of 
yesterday’s positive case, I have had a few people asking for more detail. Unfortunately, confidentiality 
does not allow us to share detailed information. Attached you’ll see a copy of the steps we will follow 
when positive cases are identified on campus. You will also find this document with the coronavirus-
related information on our website at www.mayvillestate.edu/COVIDrestart. I encourage you to keep 
this document handy as a reference. Hopefully it will help to reduce the “Should I be worried?” factor. 
You will be contacted if the public health department determines that you’re at risk.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Van Horn, President 
Mayville State University 
 

http://www.mayvillestate.edu/COVIDrestart

